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SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Year C)    19th/20th February 2022 

Weekend Masses (19/20 February):   Mass Intention: 

Saturday 12.30pm     People of the Parish 

Sunday 10.00am     Brenda Arkley (Recently Deceased) 

Please note that there will be no School Mass this week – it is half term! 

8th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year C)  

Weekend Masses (26/27 February):   Mass Intention: 

Saturday 12.30pm     Margaret O’Reilly    

Sunday 10.00am     Mary Harbutt (Anniv.) 

Readings: Ecclesiasticus 27:5-8; Psalm 91; 1 Corinthians 15:54-58; Luke 6:39-45 

 

Links between our Church and School Community 

Please pray for the children and staff of our school each day; for their mission and their 

proclamation of the Good News in an area of many different faiths and cultures. 

 

Supporting your parish: Current needs are altar servers for Saturday 12.30pm Mass,   

Cleaners whenever people are free; people to open up and close the church for Mass. 

 

Synod Pathway invitation from Pope Francis: Thank you to Sacred Heart Parishioners and 
representatives from Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School who have already provided 
feedback on the questions for the Synod. All Parishioners: please fill in the questionnaire 
that has been available at all Masses for the past few weeks. It is rare that you are asked 
what you think about the life of the Church. Don’t let this opportunity pass you by. 
Please return completed forms to Mass over the next week or two – certainly by the end of 
February. Thank you for taking the time to do this.  
 
CAFOD: Please consider ways in which you can support CAFOD’s wonderful work. In the 
coming weeks, you can do this by supporting Lent Family Fast Day (11th March) and the 
Walk Against Hunger. Why not find out more about CAFOD’s work at Cafod.org.uk  
 
Prayers for our Parish Community: Please keep in your prayers our parishioners who are 
sick and housebound. Please pray for the repose of the soul of Patrick Gorman.  
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